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3 October, 2024 

 

To:     Renate Behrens, Chair, RDA Steering Committee  

CC:    Anne Welsh, RSC Secretary 

From:    Szabolcs Dancs, Translations Team Liaison Officer  

Subject:           Formal response to RSC/ORDAC/2024/1/rev/ - Proposal on Dual-

language naming of Corporate Body and Place 

 

 

General remark 

Many thanks to ORDAC and the Rapid Action Group for this useful proposal and 

taking the time to review the original version submitted by ORDAC. 

 

 

Recommendation 1 

I approve of the recommendation. 

 

Recommendation 2 

I approve of the recommendation. 

 

 


